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I am a strong supporter of SB 1576-3, restoring recreational immunity within Oregon. 

This bill clarifies the existing recreation immunity law, ensuring the law fosters an 

environment that protects those who allow recreators onto their land freely and for 

the public. Keeping recreation universally accessible without the threat of litigation 

stopping the development and maintenance of Oregon's trail systems. As a trail user 

and recreator in the state of Oregon I feel a strong tie to our publicly accessible 

lands, use them weekly, and find they greatly improve my quality of life. Trails and 

the outdoors are what make Oregon the special place we all know it to be. Not 

passing this bill will result in the continued closing of public spaces due to threat of 

litigation. All 50 states have recreational immunity. Restore Oregon's. 


